
September 5, 2023 
 
From the bottom of my heart, I thank you for your ongoing generous support for our School 
ministry in Mali.  
 
I went to Mali from July 10 to August 1 for both a mission and family visit.  
 
By God's grace I safely and joyfully went and returned.  
 
During my three weeks I spent valuable time with our School Principal, Mr. Vheickna Ezekiel 
Malle, the teachers, and students' parents.  
 
On Saturday, July 15 we had a huge celebration at the school when I met with many church 
leaders, some grade 9 students, our teachers, and students' parents.    We celebrated God's 
Faithfulness and Provision for us through your prayers and financial supports.  
 
On Sunday, July 16 we had a Worship Concert on our School Properties.   We also invited some 
church leaders to join us and to not only pray for the school but also for the country.  
 
We are thankful for the variety of fruits such as bananas, mangoes, grapes, and others we are 
growing and harvesting on our School Properties. It not only teaches our students and teachers 
the importance of handiwork but also generates some money to buy chalk, pens, and pencils 
for our School.  
 
In the school year 2022-2023 we had about 1015 students from kindergarten to grade 9. 
 
We are expecting more students in October when the new school year 2023-2024 starts. 
 
We are in the process of completing and furnishing the 4 new Classrooms that have been under 
construction for months now. 
 
Please continue to pray for the completion of the new Classrooms and their furnishing. 
Please continue to pray for safety, security, and political stability in Mali.  
Please continue to pray for God's provision to meet all our needs for the new school year.  
 
Once again thank you so much for your very generous and kind ongoing support for us and our 
School Ministry in Mali.  
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you need any prayers or information about the ministry.  
 
God bless you.  
 
Nouhoum Coulibaly  
Executive Director  
Grace Between Nations Ministries  
www.gracebetweennations.org  
 

http://www.gracebetweennations.org/

